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From: Patrizia Scally <pscally@asih.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 8:38AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 • ,

,

Chicago, IL 60601 j /
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Patrizia Scally
1660 Beaconshire Rd
Houston, TX 77077-3848
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From: michela messineo <micheIa.messineogmaiI.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 10:08AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault —

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 —-‘ -f ! i / \.
Chicago, IL 60601 ‘ ( ‘

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. michela messineo
via pistoia
Roma ITALY, None 00040
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From: Carol Dreeszen <cdreeszen@starband.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 11:09AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 C / / / 7 /
Chicago, IL 60601 1 ( I C2

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Carol Dreeszen
Ugashik Village
King Salmon, AK 99613
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From: “J. G.” <sunflower713@care2.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 7:38AM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

, q
Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss J. G.
privat
Hoce, None 02311
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From: David Councilman <dad4future@care2.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 3:39PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault P C
‘

100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. David Councilman
8801 Westmoreland Ln
St Louis Park, MN 55426-1 936
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From: Aletta Kraan <alettarogers.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 5:09 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

WO West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Aletta Kraan
208 Sutherlandstreet. N.
Stayner, ON 23579
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From: Kate Kenner <faunesiegelgmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 6:39PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Kate Kenner
31 Woodman St
Jamaica Plain, MA 02130-3801
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From: Ruth MCD <ivymcd@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il. us>
Date: 11/19/2011 7:40PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Novl9,2011

Mr. John Therriault ( (7100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Ruth McD
General Delivery
Redmond, OR 97756-9999
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From: Unnikrishnan S <unyk@care2.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/19/2011 8:40PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 19, 2011

Mr. John Therriault P / /
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 (
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Unnikrishnan S
Latha Nivas, Irimpanam P.0, Tripunithura, Ernakulam Dist
Cochin, None 000682309
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From: Elaine Al Meqdad <ebenson14@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 12:10AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 L ‘i ( ( 7
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Elaine Al Meqdad
16w655 Mockingbird Ln
Willowbrook, IL 60527-7314
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From: Joshua Rockwell <rockweIl386yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 9:11 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault

cago 160
St., Ste 11-500 Cq / / c7

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Joshua Rockwell
919 Valencia Rd
South Daytona, FL 32119-2548
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From: David Machado <davidcm@live.com.pt>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 10:11 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 1 1-500

-

/ ,‘ c.2
Chicago, IL 60601 [ C — ( I 1 /
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. David Machado
Rua da Gandra
Pacos de Ferreira, None 45900
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From: Maria F.’ <grazia.m.femail.it>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 10:11 AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 (7L.

/
Dear Mr. Therriault, -.

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Maria F.
Vr
Vr, None 37050
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From: nicole silva <nrmds74gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 10:41 AM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11500 e/
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. nicole silva
134h Old Ferry Rd
Haverhill, MA 01830-4375
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From: Michael Kemper <mckemper84gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 2:41 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 /Z-/ C ‘I t / m ‘)
chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook county, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of chicago.

The clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Kemper
1388 california St
# 404a
San Francisco, cA94109-4915
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From: Brenda Collins <brenda.collins@hotmailco.uk>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 3:11 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 /0(4E7±’ ‘;;)—:) 3
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Brenda Collins
16 Nine Elms Avenue
Uxbridge Middlesex
London, NY 12345
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From: Geraldine Gauer <ggaueratt.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 3:41 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault

Chicago, IL 60601
St., Ste 1 150O

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Geraldine Gauer
301 Gemma Cir
Santa Rosa, CA 95404-2733
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From: Bonnie Barfield <bonbon33@bellsouth.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 4:11 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

Mr. John Therriault 4
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11500

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Bonnie Barfield
1036 Huntington Trce SE
Smyrna, GA 300822635
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From: LAURENCE JANQUART <laurencefj@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 4:41 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011 P/
Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. LAURENCE JANQUART
6100W Stonehedge Dr
Greenfield, WI 53220-4635
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From: Terrence Grywinski <terry@advcstcom>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.ii. us>
Date: 11/20/2011 5:11 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov20, 2011

0WtRaohStSte11500 7
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Terrence Grywinski
6419 Meandering Way
Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202-1 864
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From: Constance Liakos <cliakos777@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 5:41 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

0 West Randolph St., Ste 11 500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Constance Liakos
1365 Upper Bellbrook Rd
Beavercreek Township, OH 45385-9304
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From: Susan Bishop <susanduane@echoes.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 6:11 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

WO West Randolph St., Ste 11 500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of Americas Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Susan Bishop
24 Church St
Deposit, NY 13754-1140
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From: Janet Robinson <bocacatlover@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 8:42PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov2O,2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Janet Robinson
6391 Toulon Dr
Boca Raton, FL 33433-3801
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From: LISA COOK <luckylisaloveyahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcbstate.il.us>
Date: 11/20/2011 9:42PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov 20, 2011

O West Randolph St., Ste 11 500 P//t
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. LISA COOK
205 Heights Ln Apt D
Fort Worth, TX 76112-1595
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From: Pamela Check <kitty9gypsytoo@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il. us>
Date: 11/21/2011 2:12AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov21, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

Don’t use this river as your toilet and then be surprised when you are
caught. Put a cork in it or clean your river.

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Pamela Check
2237-1/2 Ceres Avenue
Chico, CA 95926
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From: SANDRA ROCHA <samorocha@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 11/21/2011 5:42AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Nov21, 2011

St., Ste 11-500 (Ocf:;t1::

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. SANDRA ROCHA
PORTUGAL
OPORTO, None 004250475


